
    

   
     

               
              

   

            

               
                
  

               
           

              
       

               
 

            
     

                
        

              
               

      

                
               

             
                 

                  
                  

   

             
              

               
                

                 
                

                 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Based on our review, we are not aware of any material modifications that should be made to the data 
within the scope of our review as outlined above based on the assessment criteria set forth in the 
Social & Environmental Assessment Report for the year ended December 31, 2019. 

Seattle, Washington
 
September 29, 2020
 


